Dear Owls and parents,

I hope you are enjoying the sunshine.

Here is a little bit of information regarding homework.

- Each week there will be a grid of tasks.
- Try to work off screen if you can. You do not need to print everything out. For example, for the SPAG mat, you can look at the screen and write the answers in your book. Then mark it.
- How you do the tasks and in what order is up to you. You can choose to do more some days and less other days.
- Some tasks, such as MyMaths, will change once we have set up the online homework section.
- Times table practice will need to continue. A mixed up grid can be created and you could time yourself to see how quickly you can complete it.
- You have taken home (or been sent) at least two reading books. A reading task will be set each week but I am expecting you to read as much as possible - at least 3 times a week, although I know that most of you will do more! Remember what I say - "Reading is the key to everything!"
- After Easter, the wider curriculum will link to our new topic of Beast Creator.
- There are many very good websites available. Some of these are now available subscription-free for the time being. Please use these as you wish.

Sumdog, MyMaths, Oswego mathematician, White Rose

Twinkl - enter code PARENTSTWINKLHELPS

Joe Wicks YouTube - 9am PE lesson for 30 minutes

Kids cook with Theo - Mondays and Wednesdays at 4pm

Most importantly, play games, bake, do puzzles and have fun!

Feel free to write to me here at school at any time.

Mrs Martin